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Just before half term there was a girls’ football tournament at Langdon Park.  To start 

with, the Woolmore team began by warming up.  It was a time of great nerves and 

excitement for the team as they were waiting to compete.  There were 3 different 

teams to play against – the first was Bygrove Primary school. 

 

As the wait was over, the match began.  Everyone was playing better than in 

previous years due to extra pre-match practise with Wesley, our new Badu sports 

coach.  Some amazing passes were made by a number of people: Shubaita, 

Morium and Shadia.  Shadia made a spectacular blast to Nayyirah.  In the first game 

it was a nil-nil draw.  

 

In the second game, Samira H (year 5) made an amazing save.  She then went on 

to make another amazing save.  The final score was 1-0 to St Saviours. 

 

In the last game against Lansbury Lawrence the girls were putting good pressure on 

them.  They had a good chance of the ball getting in but it didn’t.  Nayyirah made 

a good pass but it was the girls’ third game in a row so they were really tired.  They 

didn’t give up though even when Lansbury Lawrence scored the winning goal. 

Shadia making a spectacular blast 

to Nayyirah against Bygrove.    


